
 
The Corporation of the Township of Brock 

1 Cameron Street E., P.O. Box 10 Cannington, ON L0E 1E0 (705) 432-2355 
 
 

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC MEETING 
 

PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO  
 

TRAFFIC BY-LAW 957-88-PP, AS AMENDED  

 
TAKE NOTICE that, Council will be considering information provided by staff with respect to 

proposed amendments to Traffic By-law 957-88-PP, as amended. 

 

Specifically, Council will be considering amending the Traffic By-law to include: 

 

 Permitted parking on Township owned property within Sunderland. (Note: this program 

would be a pilot project with anticipation of a future launch of permitted spaces in other 

Township owned properties located in Cannington and Beaverton); and 

 

 ‘Winter Maintenance Parking Restrictions’ whereby no on-street parking is permitted 

during the winter months to allow for proper snow clearing. (Note: the ‘Winter 

Maintenance Parking Restrictions’ will impact the entire township.) 

 

Accordingly, Council will host a public meeting to obtain input on these proposed amendments 

to the Traffic By-law. The meeting will take place virtually on: 

 
Monday, August 22nd, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

Should you wish to attend the meeting to provide comments, please contact the Clerk’s 

Department in advance of the meeting by to obtain the virtual meeting login credentials. Should 

you be unable to attend the virtual meeting yet wish to submit written comments, please email 

them to clerks@brock.ca.  

 

NOTE: Staff will be presenting a report with recommendations at the Committee of the Whole 

meeting on September 12th with the formal adoption of a By-law on September 26th. 

 

Further information may be obtained by contacting the Clerk’s department at the Township of 

Brock Municipal Office during regular office hours (8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m.)  

 

Dated at Corporation of the Township of Brock this 5th day of August, 2022.  

 

 

      Fernando Lamanna, Clerk/Deputy CAO 

Corporation of the Township of Brock 

1 Cameron Street East, Box 10 

Cannington, Ontario, L0E 1E0 

705-432-2359 

fernando.lamanna@brock.ca 

mailto:clerks@brock.ca

